
                                                                               

TEMPLE EMANU-EL - BETH SHOLOM
and the

JEWISH GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 
OF MONTREAL

are pleased to announce:

STANLEY DIAMOND

"New Developments in 
Jewish Research in Poland"

Stanley Diamond, President of the Jewish Genealogical 
Society of Montreal,  will lecture on his recent trip to 
Poland and unveil new sources and developments in 

research of Jewish records in Poland, as well as give some 
introductory pointers of  Jewish genealogical neophytes.

Tuesday, May 23rd, 2006 at 7:30 pm
Temple Emanu-El - Beth Sholom, 395 Elm Ave.

For details - phone: (514) 937-3575 • (514) 484-0100 • (514) 735-4739

Everyone is welcome!


